
 

 

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
TOWN OF JAFFREY, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DRAFT - MINUTES OF MEETING of JUNE 7, 2018 
 
June 7, 2018 
 
Present:  Matt Devlin, Marijean Parry, Ron Reid, Kit Schiele, Frank Sterling  
 
Unable to attend:   Jack Minteer, Rick Stein  
 
Chairman Ron Reid called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm 
 
MINUTES:  Minutes were not reviewed. 
 
DISCUSSION:  
 
The main topic was the request by the Village Improvement Society for permission to install a sign on the Melville 
Academy on the lower right side of the building stating that it is a museum open to the public with the 
corresponding days and times. 
 
The Commission whole-heartedly supported this endeavor and commends the VIS for striving to continue to 
educate our community and guests of the significance of this museum. 
 
Ron forwarded the application Ken Campbell, VIS representative, and to our building inspector for further 
consideration with written confirmation of the JHDC's support. 
 
Two historic district households met their promised obligations of painting structure and fence per request of the 
Commission. 
 
A question was raised as to whether the "Currier House" had been grandfathered to continue as a bed and 
breakfast.  There were conflicting sentiments. 
 
PLANNING BOARD:    
 
Matt Devlin shared a proposal that will be before the Planning Board pertaining to property adjacent to the 
Shattuck Inn. 
 
 
SELECTMEN: No Report. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6: 20 pm 
   
Please note that there will not be a meeting in the Month of July.  The next meeting of the Commission will be 

held August 2, 2018 at the Jaffrey Meeting House at 6pm.  Meetings are open to the public.  Minutes are 

posted at the Town Offices, the Post Office, and on the town website 

http://www.townofjaffrey.com/Pages/JaffreyNH_Bcomm/HDC/index. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Kit Schiele, Secretary 
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